

December 15, 2014

Kuranda Financial Mortgage 617 West Lancaster Avenue Strafford, PA 19087-3108

Dear Sir or Madam,

I wanted to sincerely thank you for sponsoring this year's Seven Summits 5K Turkey Trot benefiting Arcadia University's Physical Therapy Outreach Program. Brady O'Mara of Seven Summits was so kind to choose our Physical Therapy Department as this year's beneficiary after attending a continuing education course on campus last year. He was inspired to support Arcadia after viewing a video about our Stroke Clinics in Jamaica, Guatemala and Peru. Our student's selfless dedication to those less fortunate inspired Brady to give back as our efforts provide outpatient services to persons with a neuromuscular diagnosis, screenings at local nutrition centers and schools and a wide range of pediatric physical therapy services.

We thank you, for answering our call and supporting our hard work and efforts through this wonderful Thanksgiving Day event. Your generous gift certainly gave us so much to be thankful for.

Thank you again. I truly hope you and yours have a wonderful holiday season!

Sincerely,

Lisa Stephens

Associate Director of Development